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   BICYCLE REGISTRATION EVENT 

       
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS STATEMENT MAY BE DIRECTED TO 
OFFICER JOSHUA KENDRICK, @ 818-238-3223 

 
 

24-HOUR: 818-238-3000                          818-238-3240                              DETECTIVE BUREAU:  818-238-3210 PRESS INFORMATION OFFICE: 

TWITTER@BURBANKPD                                         BURBANKPD.ORG                           FACEBOOK.COM/BURBANKPD 

LACRIMESTOPPERS.ORG           CRIME STOPPERS: 800-222-TIPS (8477)                                     WWW.NIXLE.COM                          

 

Nationwide, thousands of stolen or lost bicycles are recovered, but many are 
never returned to their owners. Unfortunately, the City of Burbank is a part of 
that statistic. The Burbank Police Department has established a database 
which helps us return bicycles to their owners in the event they are ever lost or 
stolen.  

 

The Burbank Police Department will be hosting a Bicycle Registration Event, 

When:  Saturday, June 20, 2015  
 Time:    8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Where: Chandler Bike Path (near Keystone) 
 
Please bring your bicycle to the event to have it registered.  

 

 

                                                                      PUBLIC SERVICE MESSAGE 

 

https://twitter.com/BurbankPD
http://www.burbankpd.org/
http://www.facebook.com/BurbankPD
http://www.lacrimestoppers.org/
http://www.nixle.com/

